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Lew isVv/i ns/"Vvarcl 
ForCcrnPrcject

Prank Lov/xs, a. senior 
4-H Club member of 
Bailey high, was 
av/arded a silver medal 
at the November meet
ing by Mr. ^-Vallaco 
Majure assistant
county agent, for the 
most outstanding 4-H 
corn project in ITash 
county this year. >
•^Vank v/as all smiles 

when Mr. Majure told 
the members of hî s 
raising 20 barrels of 
corn on one and seven- 
tenths acres.
flis Herford calf 

raised last year in 
his club v/ork rated 
ninth place at the 
Rocky Mount stock
yard. Por this, ho v/as 
av/ardod fiv(^ dollars. 
He plans to continue 
his club work.

h jc k s O t fe n ia t i

A dillar, a dollar,
A ten o ’clock scholar, 
V/hat makes you come so 
soon?

You use to come at ten. 
But no\7 you come at 
noon.

This old nursery, rhymo 
is again in vogue.
The scarcity of truck 

necessitates the sub
stituting of old 
trucks for the new 
ones that couldn't be 
obtained^
Quito often they 

break down, placing 
additional trips on 
those trucks that con
tinue to run. The re
sult is late G.rrivals 
of student, S.L.P,
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Matching the county's 
$70 fund enables the 
school to invest 
vl40 in books for the 
library, half of which 
will be for the gi’am- 
mar grades; half, for 
the high school.
The v70 furnished by 

the school wp.s made 
early in the fall from 
the tobacco salo.
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tu(Jbr its f\0C0i v0 
C it i2ensl“np Grades

To serve as a check 
upon citizenship pro
gress and as a re
minder of the awards, 
stridents in grades one 
through seven now re
ceive grades on citi
zenship.
In the spring a citi

zenship medal and two 
$25 cash prizes v/ill 
bo awarded to students 
showing the most im
provement ,
Commenting on the' 

progress made. Princi
pal Weaver stated that 
Miss Juanita Rhodes’s 
grade is giving satis
factory evidence of 
applied citizenship,

MATH CLASS DESIGNS 
ILJNCHEON CLOTH

Tho.t geometry is not 
just a perpetual rou
tine of propositions, 
theorema, and complex, 
figures has been demon
strated by Mrs. H. A , 
Morse’s tenth grade 
geometry class when 
the students made a 
l\mcheon cloth vising 
as decorations geomet
ric figures designed 
in the shape of 
flowers and stars.
Red, \7hite, and blue 

carry out a patriotic 
color scheme on the 
forty-inMi square, A 
prominent rod star 
forms the centerj red 
and blue flowers, the 
border; and white, the 
background.
The class donated the 

luncheon cloth to Mrs. 
Morse to be kept on 
display in her room.


